
 

 

OUR THANKS 

  

In the last few weeks, our community has come together in extraordinary ways. 
  
Our school leaders, teachers, staff members, donors, and community partners have gone above 
and beyond with the goal of ensuring our students and families remain safe, healthy, and able 
to learn. 
  
Teaching and learning continues despite the traditional model of education being turned upside 
down, and we’re pleased to share some early highlights made possible by our LPIE donors. 
  
THANK YOU.  
 

 

OUR IMPACT 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

OUR COMMITMENT 

 

To date, we have raised $3.9 million, far short of this year’s fundraising goal of $4.3 
million and our total projected expenses of almost $5 million. We are currently working 
with our district partners to determine our final expenditures for the year, eliminating 
non-essential spending and recognizing savings on expenses not realized because of 
school closures. While we expect little significant savings, it is an important part of our 
role to manage the LPIE budget and continue our good stewardship of your donations. 
 

To find out how you can help, visit our website. 
  
While shelter-in-place remains our current reality, LPIE will be here. Almost 40 years ago, 
our organization was formed to answer a call to action when our students needed us. 
Despite the challenges that lie ahead, LPIE is still here, powering our students’ education 
and supporting our community to the best of our ability. 
  
We will be sharing updates and encourage you to follow us on social media for more 
information about how your dollars are put to work every day. 

Thank you again for supporting LPIE. Please stay safe and healthy. 
 

We are a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization. Tax ID #94-2699518 
  

CONTACT US 

www.lpie.org 

office@lpie.org 

925-299-1644 
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